
 
Autumn Term 2020 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome to the new school year.  
Please read below for some important information regarding your child’s class. On the reverse side of this sheet you 
will see an outline of the learning that the classes will be covering in the Autumn Term. 
 
Virtual Meet the Teacher 
There will be an opportunity for you to meet your child’s new teacher via Zoom. You will be sent a link to this by 
email. Please see the date and time for your child’s class below:  
Macintosh (Jess): Tuesday 15th September 6pm 
Baylis (Blaithin): Monday 14th September 6pm  
Berners-Lee (Fiona): Tuesday 15th September 6pm 
 
Our PE days are: 
Macintosh: Wednesday and Thursday 
Baylis: Wednesday and Thursday 
Berners-Lee: Wednesday and Thursday  

 
Please ensure that your child comes to school wearing their PE kit on PE days and bear in mind that most PE sessions 
will be outside.  
 
Homework and Reading 
Homework will be sent via email each Friday and needs to be completed by Wednesday each week. This will include 
spellings, Maths Whizz and times tables practice. Children will also receive a project linked to their topic each term.  
 
Each child will be able to access reading books appropriate to their age and stage of reading through the Oxford Owl 
website. Parents will receive log in details and further information to access the site by Friday 18th September 
2020. Once the site is up and running parents will be made aware of how to change and access children's books. We 
appreciate your support in encouraging your child to read regularly and complete their homework.  
 
Virtual Sharing Assembly  
Berners-Lee: Friday 13th November 
Macintosh: Friday 9th October 
Baylis: Spring Term 
 
Sharing Assemblies will be performed in school as normal but parents will not be allowed to attend at this time. The 
performance will be recorded and emailed to parents in the relevant class. 
 
Term Dates: 
Year 3 children break up for half term at 2:15pm on Friday 23rd October. Children return to school on Tuesday 3rd 
November. They break up for the Christmas holiday at 2:15pm on Friday 18th December. 
 
The Millfields Mag is sent via email each Friday. Please read it with your child so that you can keep up to date with 
what is happening at school. 
 
If you have any questions about your child’s learning or any aspect of school life please, e-mail 
info@millfields.hackney.sch.uk and we will make sure your message gets to the right person. 
 

Kind Regards 
 Blaithin, Fiona & Jess 
Year 3 Class Teachers



 
Autumn Term 2020 

 
 

Other dates to remember 

Outdoor Day – Friday 25th September  
Virtual Work Week – Week beginning 16th November 
Virtual Parents’ Evening – Wednesday 25th November 

 

 

 

 

Science 

 

Light 
 

Animals including 
Humans 

(nutrition, skeletons, 
muscles) 

 

History 

 

World War II 
 

 

 

 

DT 

Cooking – ‘Ration Recipes’ 
3D models – War planes and 

Anderson Shelters 

DT WEEK PROJECT  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Geography  
 

Map and atlas work 
linked to WW2 

 

 

 

Computing 

 

E-safety  
Multimedia Propoganda Posters 

Stop Motion Animations 

 

WOW Workshop:  
 

RAF Museum Live 
Streamed Workshop 

 

 

PE and Games 

 

Netball 
 

Fundamentals 

 

 

 

 

RE 

 

What is special about 
Guru Nanak? 

 

What can we learn 
from the Bible? 

 

 

PHSE and Citizenship 

 

Class Charter and 
Article 12 focus 

 

Self Esteem 

SRE: Personal Space 

 

 

 

 

 Art  
 

Abstract 
Expressionism 

Drawing and 
Painting 

 

Anselm Kiefer,  
L.S. Lowry 

 

 

 

 

 

World War II 
 

 

Music 

 

‘Let Your Spirit Fly’ 
 

Glockenspiel 
 

 

 

 


